



Client Reviews



January 19, 2007

Dear Lisa and David:

Let me first commend both of you and the Parties Galore staff on the wonderful job you all did at my 2006 New Year's Eve event.

Everything your company provided from the level of professionalism, to the staff, down to the food and decorations was perfect. You all pulled off a last-minute effort to make this event a HUGE success and I could not have been more thrilled with the outcome.

Thank you for your continued excellent service and I look forward to working with your company again in the near future.

Best Wishes, Jonnetta Patton CEO/Manager